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May 22, 1981

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nutlear Regulatory Commission

p\ 8 ' AAttn: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing )s

Washington, DC 20555 */ UI.l.q .. , s
Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1 7 O)38Ibfy D,p gDocket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66

Report - Auxiliary Feedwater Pumps i%
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p,
Gentlemen- % 4

Enciosed are four (4) copies of a report on the " Auxiliary Feedwater
Pumps" as requested by your letter of October 11, 1979. This report describes
the test results and conclusions of the tests performed on the Auxiliary Feed-
Water Pumps after refueling to aseure the long term operability of the pumps.

We believe that the Auxiliary Feedwater Pumps are fully capable of
performing their design function and will provide long term reliable operation
if and when required.

If you have any questions, please contact my office.

Very tru yours,
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J. Carey.

Vice President, Nuclear
cc: D. A. Beckman, Resident Inspec. tor

United Stae.es Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Beaver '.' alley Power Station
Shippingport, PA 15077

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
c/o Document Management Branch
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Washington, DC 20555I
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